
Update on Area Working Budgets for Westhoughton North 
and Hunger Hill – 4th May 2023 to 31st March 2024   
 
As at the 4th May 2023, the Area Working Discretionary Budget 
available to Westhoughton North & Hunger Hill ward was £8,125.00 This 
figure was calculated taking account of the ward boundary changes 
which applied from that date.    
  
There was also had a Growing the Good Work Budget of £15,000 and a 
One-off budget allocation of £50,000.  
  
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation. 
 
 
Area working Discretionary Budget  
 
Scheme Amount 
Payment to Sutton Community Centre for Room 
hire for meeting with Hunger Hill Residents. 

£30.00 

Total £30.00 
 
Budget left to allocated £8,095  
 
 
Growing the Good Work Application £15,000 
 
Scheme Amount 
Contribution to Christmas lunch at Westhoughton 
Hub 

£555.00 

Payment for electric knitting machine to Naughty 
Knitters group.  

£200.00 

Total £755.00 
 
Budget left to allocate £14,245 
 
 
One Off £50,000 Budget  
There have been no approvals.  
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